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As an ordained Unity Minister since 1989, it has been my joy to serve on teams in the NW and the 
Great Lakes Unity regions board for the last three years–contributing knowledge, skill and experience 
related to effective communication, visioning models, Youth and Family Ministry, and Earth Care. My 
years of working with teams, non-profit boards, and ministries have taught me to listen intuitively for 
ideas and energy-- and to actualize the spiritual creative process we teach.  At a time in which we 
must evolve our spiritual understanding and our work, I appreciate this opportunity to be considered 
as a candidate for the GLUR Board of Trustees in service to God, our spiritual leaders, and our 
ministries.  
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